
 
 

2022 Health Research Conference’s COVID-19 Policy 

WE-SPARK Health Institute aims to provide an in-person conference experience 

that has the health and safety of all participants at the centre of our planning. 

This policy is in place to reduce the risk of transmission of COVID-19. We ask you 

to read carefully and follow the measures noted below: 

• All in-person conference participants are required to wear a mask while 

attending the conference, including presentations and poster sessions. 

Masks may be reasonably removed when consuming food or beverages. 

 

• We ask all attendees to take this self-assessment within 24 hours before 

attending the conference and follow the provincial guidelines accordingly. 

 

• Anyone with COVID-19 type symptoms is asked NOT to attend the 

conference in person. Note that virtual attendance for some sessions is 

available. 

 

• Any speaker that was scheduled to present in person can also be 

transferred to a virtual talk should the need arise. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/self-assessment/

